18-0787

Sonja Birr

From: .Lee Kummer - D5

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 8:21 AM

To: Greg Minikel

Cc: Olivia Delikowskl; Dan Koskl; Sonja Birr; Matt Smits; Mike Zimmer; Steve Herzog; Jill Erickson; Nick Relmer; Steve
Bacalzo; Bob Bourll

Subject: Re: Street Lighting

Please add to August PI agenda

On Jul 23, 2018, at 3:51 PM, Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org> wrote:

| called back Melissa and told her that | would suggest that we put this request on the August 1* Pl Committee meeting
agenda and let the Committee discuss it.

This if the first time that | can ever remember getting a request for a street light in an alley. | could not remember if
there were even any streets lights in the alleys at all.

So, | looked at the MPU lighting map and the alleys in this area do have street lights, but most seemed to be on the main
north/south run and the lights are located at the 2 alley intersections and one in the middle of the N/S alley.

Perhaps, the thought back in the day was that the street lights from the main streets would shine light on these stubs
that come out to N. 5", N. 6", Lincoln Blvd. and N. 8" St. However, there are a lot of trees in this area of the City, so |
would guess that these alley stub (east/west) sections may be pretty dark.

From: Olivia Delikowski

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 11:35 AM

To: Greg Minikel

Cc: Dan Koski; Sonja Birr; Matt Smits; Mike Zimmer; Steve Herzog; Jill Erickson
Subject: Street Lighting :

Good morning,
Melissa Kersten called to request a street light be put on the utility pole in the alley between 954 & 948 N 5™ street. She
said there have been a number of break ins and it’s very dark and unsafe.

Please return her call at 920.629.1379
Thanks!

Olivia Delikowski

Administrative Support Specialist - Engineering
900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220

920.686.6910

www manitowac.org
Hours: M-F 8 am - |12 pm



